
  

 

Delegate Ben Barnes, Chair  

Appropriations Committee 

120 Taylor House Building Office  

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

Dear Chairman, Barnes: 

 

The Baltimore City Delegation received and reviewed,  

Baltimore City Sheriff's Office - Collective Bargaining. 

 

The Baltimore City Delegation voted House Bill 1091 

favorable with amendments on February 21st, 2025. 

Please see the attached voting tally sheet. Thank you for your 

consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Delegate Melissa Wells 


